CTV==

CITIZENS FOR TRADITIONAL VALUES
Summer 2025

Dear Wayne County Clergy and Spiritual Leaders:

Would you join us for lunch on Tuesday, August 5, 2025 (see attached). We would like you to be
our guest for lunch as we seek your wisdom, perspective and insight for strategy in this hour for the
Wayne County community.

Since 1989 Citizens for Traditional Values (CTV) has been working in strategic ways throughout the
state to preserve, defend, and promote Judeo-Christian values in the public arena. We know that if
we can educate, equip and mobilize those who share our values, it WILL impact the policies that
ultimately govern our lives and our communities.

We want to know from you:
e What would help you better inform and equip your congregation
e How can organizations like ours help churches in Wayne County stand for life, religious
freedom, parental rights, etc.

We also want to provide you:
e Insight on what the recent statement from the IRS means for your church
e Intel on issues in Lansing that are currently hot on the table that could impact you
e Ideas on how we might partner together

If this resonates with you, but you cannot be present, would you mind filling out the attached survey?

We are eager for your insight! We are happy to arrange a conversation with you at a later time, if you
are interested.

Please know, Pastors, that it is our heart to honor you, to come alongside you, and partner with you
for the advancement of what is good and right and true according to God's Word. THANK YOU for all
you do. We hope to see you on August 5, 2025.

Sincerely,
James Muffett Eileen McNeil
Chair & Founder President

P.S. Please visit our website to learn more about the importance of Churches and Clergy engaging in
our civics and to fill out the survey online: www.ctvmichigan.org/clergyandchurches



